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  Term 3 – Week 2 – 2022  
SEE SCHOOL STREAM FOR MORE DETAILS ON EVENTS 

July 
Thursday 28th  Opportunity class placement test – see principal’s message 

Friday 29th  Deadline for permission for DanceFever program 

Friday 29th  Winter Gala day 

August 
Mon 1st to Fri 5th  Education Week – see further in newsletter and on School Stream 

Monday 1st   Stage 2 excursion (Lilly Pilly) 

Tuesday 2nd  P&C meeting at 7:30 p.m. via zoom -  meeting link here 

Wednesday 3rd     Stage 2 excursion (Wattle and Waratah) 

Thursday 4th  Stage 2 excursion (Hakea and Casuarina) 

Monday 22nd Zone Athletics 

Tuesday 23rd  Zone Athletics 

Wednesday 24th 
Book Week dress up day – favourite book character 
Parents welcome for afternoon tea – See message from the 
principal for more information and P&C news for order form 

Friday 25th Summer Gala Day 
Monday 29th  Aug 
to Friday 5th  Sep Stage 3 camp – two groups Mon. to Wed. and Wed. to Fri. 

Here is the link to the Ingleburn High School newsletter: https://ingleburn-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
The school is now in full operation. Please make sure that: 
• your child attends school EVERY day 
• he/she arrives AFTER 8.30am and BEFORE 9.00am. Being late hurts their education 
• he/she is picked up NO LATER THAN 3.00pm. There is no BPS afternoon supervision 

 

Disclaimer: 
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fau01web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F64237790202%3Fpwd%3DbFdwUDdreGpBZU9ZemxadWdEcmdjQT09%26fbclid%3DIwAR2Bq6cPVI8WRbjBWmvpJY0BosegvU4rKselzFJAhkosk5uiZkeHbLvn23c&data=05%7C01%7Cmeaghan.gittoes%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2e932c2ee17e4e21b95d08da6de8bfde%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637943144087371552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=u6hTftl6KkIAovbTk%2FfdOSpH16%2FMf%2BIcv3SNnrs8dSY%3D&reserved=0
https://ingleburn-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/


Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to the start of Term 3, after hopefully enjoying a safe and enjoyable winter break. I would like to 
give a special welcome to our new students and their families. 

Staffing 
I’d like to welcome Ms. Emani who has joined our Bardia team this term. Ms. Emani will be teaching in the 3/4 
Warrah hub whilst Mr McKay is on leave. She is looking forward to a fabulous year at our great school. 

We also welcome Mrs. Miller and Ms. Becker as two new friendly faces at the front office. 

Term 3 COVID Update 
There are a number of COVID infections in our community at this time. We know that the winter period will 
bring flu, COVID and other illnesses. If your child is unwell, please keep them at home. If they come to school 
with symptoms we will need to contact you to pick them up. 

The school is encouraging a number of measures such as wearing masks when indoors, regular hand washing 
and sanitising, opening windows and doors for ventilation purposes, boosting cleaning in high touch areas, 
and providing all families with Rapid Antigen Tests. Once they are received you will be able to give permission 
on School Stream for us to give to your child to bring home. 

Students identified as close contacts remain able to attend school provided they are symptom free, notify the 
school and return a negative COVID-19 test result daily for 5 consecutive school days. The rules for our 
support unit students remain unchanged. Students in our support unit are not allowed to attend school as 
close contacts, and will continue to be supported to learn remotely. 

Spotlight on Learning 

Last week we acknowledged NAIDOC Week. Our students engaged in learning experiences to celebrate the 
history, culture and achievements of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples. At our special gathering, 
Uncle Les from the Yuin nation performed a smoking ceremony. This is a traditional custom among Aboriginal 
Australians. It is believed to assist in the cleansing of bad spirits and to promote the protection and wellbeing 
of visitors. I’d like to thank members of our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander school community who were 
able to attend our special day.  

Special Events this Term 
We have so many exciting things planned for this term. 

Opportunity Class Placement test - Students from Year 4 will have already applied for this. THE TEST WILL BE 
HELD AT BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL THIS THURSDAY 28th JULY. 

Message from the Principal 



P&C Meeting - Our P&C meeting will be held on TUESDAY 2nd AUGUST at 7:30pm via Zoom. At this meeting, Mrs 
Quinlan will be seeking community feedback on the school’s new pick-up procedure that will be in place shortly. We 
would love to see you there. The Zoom link is here 
 
Education Week - We are looking forward to celebrating Education Week in Week 3 with our whole school 
community. Please see invitation below.  
  
Book Fair - BOOK FAIR WILL COMMENCE ON MONDAY 22nd AUGUST and continue until 26th August. This is a 
great opportunity to promote a love of reading with your child. 
  
Book Week - We would like to invite your child to celebrate their love of reading by dressing up as their favourite 
book character on WEDNESDAY 24th AUGUST. Parents will be invited to join us on this special day. Our P&C are 
coordinating a special afternoon tea pack for those of you who are able to attend. Please see their order form below 
(in P&C News) if you need another copy.    
 
Kind regards, 
Principal Bardia Public School 

 
 
 
  

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fau01web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F64237790202%3Fpwd%3DbFdwUDdreGpBZU9ZemxadWdEcmdjQT09%26fbclid%3DIwAR2Bq6cPVI8WRbjBWmvpJY0BosegvU4rKselzFJAhkosk5uiZkeHbLvn23c&data=05%7C01%7Cmeaghan.gittoes%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C2e932c2ee17e4e21b95d08da6de8bfde%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637943144087371552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=u6hTftl6KkIAovbTk%2FfdOSpH16%2FMf%2BIcv3SNnrs8dSY%3D&reserved=0


P&C NEWS & UPDATES
TERM 3 WEEK 2
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Lost your envelope? No worries!
Print out this page and put your order

and cash in an evnelope and take to the
School office.

Afternoon tea pack
Single donut comes with 

Water OR apple juice
Box of 12 

Original Glaze donuts

Box of 12 assorted donuts:
6 x Original Glaze, 2 x strawberry,
2 x Chocolate, 2 x choc-sprinkle

$3.50 $21 $29

Please ensure you send the correct money
no change can be given





P&C NEWS & UPDATESP&C NEWS & UPDATES

JOIN THE P&C
Click here to sign up

https://bps-pandc.square.site/become-a-member


P&C NEWS & UPDATESP&C NEWS & UPDATES

Keep up to date with all the latest P&C news and updates
by following our official social media accounts. You can find

us on Facebook and Instagram.

WE ARE ON SOCIAL MEDIA

@bardia.pandc

TJL Business Accountants have provided us
pro-bono auditing services again in 2022.

Our next P&C Meeting is on Zoom.
  

Tuesday 2nd August
7:30pm  




All community members are welcome

Meeting ID: 642 3779 0202
Passcode: 346434

https://www.facebook.com/bardia.pandc/


 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 
 

 
 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names. If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s 
hat and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with their 
unique initials. We retain a 
register of all records so we can 
return any lost items to the 
students. 

 
Embroidery service is on 
THURSDAY MORNINGS 

only 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between 
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 
 

We kindly ask you to 
send tissues which 

are urgently needed. 

LOST 
PROPERTY 
 

OUR STOCKS ARE EXTREMELY 
LOW. 
 
WHEN YOU NEXT DO A GROCERY 
SHOP, PLEASE POP A BOX IN YOUR 
TROLLEY (if there are any on the shelves) 
AND GIVE TO YOUR CHILD TO BRING 
TO THE OFFICE. 
 

  
We are looking for parent volunteers that 
would be able to assist with the embroidery 
service of student uniforms. 
No experience or sewing ability required.  The 
machine does it all. We will train you. 
Please send an email with your interest and 
which days you would be able to assist. 
 
Thank you 



 
 

ADVERTISING 
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